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JOIN US AT OUR NEXT 
BARGAINING SESSION
Wednesday, November 4 at 2 p.m.

Via Zoom

When we return to the bargaining table, AHMC 
management will present their response to our 
proposals on ESL carry-over and subcontracting 
protections. 

This is an important moment — we need 
to show AHMC that we are united to keep 
our sick leave and fight for job protections 
against subcontracting. 

WILL YOU ATTEND BARGAINING ON NOVEMBER 4? 

Go to NUHW.org/Seton-RSVP to sign up now. You will find the link to the Zoom 
meeting on the registration confirmation screen.

If you have any questions, please contact your steward, bargaining team member, or your 
NUHW Representative, Teddy Watler, at (562) 277-0713 or twatler@nuhw.org.

NUHW.org

UPDATE ON OUR  
COVID PETITION

We won! AHMC Seton has agreed 
to compensate workers for one 
hour of COVID testing time for 
workers who are scheduled to 
attend a testing clinic at Seton 
when they are not scheduled to 
work. 

Management has told us we can 
file green sheets if we have to test 
on our days off. 


